From: FIRB AFF:EX

To: jfrank@sofinafoods.com; angelen@telus.net; "dkrahn@krahngroup.com"; "bshier@jdsweid.com";
jimcollins@telus.net; "stephanie@bcbhec.com"; "jennifercurtis@bcchickengrowers.ca";
"ernie@westernhatchery.ca"; "craig.w.evans@gmail.com"

Cc: "harveysasaki@bcchicken.ca"; woodysiemens@bcchicken.ca
Subject: Chicken Sector Pricing Review

Date: January 18, 2022 2:42:49 PM

Hello All,

The BCFIRB Chicken Sector Pricing Review panel was notified late Friday January 14, that the
BC Chicken Marketing Board (Chicken Board) will be asking BCFIRB to prior approve a change
to the interim chicken pricing formula by this coming Friday, January 21.

In the interest of forming an initial response to this request from the Chicken Board, the
BCFIRB panel is asking that once you review the Chicken Board’s A-174 pricing decision
expected on January 19, 2022, that you please:

. provide the BCFIRB Chicken Sector Pricing Review panel with a short “position
statement” (e.g., 1-2 pages), summarizing your overall views on the Chicken Board’s decision,
and whether or not you would support prior approval of the change by BCFIRB. This short
document is requested by the end of day January 20, 2022.

. Please address your statements to the Panel Chair (Peter Donkers) and send to

Kirsten.Pedersen@gov.bc.ca

Once the panel has an opportunity to review your organization’s brief “position statement” on
this matter, the panel will then determine and communicate what, if any, next steps are
required with respect to a prior approval of this requested change from the Chicken Board.

BC Farm Industry Review Board

This message may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you have received this message in error, please notify me or my office

immediately and delete the original transmission without making a copy.
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